
Carolina Graduate Certificate in Innovation for the Public Good 

Community of Practice Requirement  

  

Carolina Seminar in Innovation for the Public Good, 2024-25 

  
One of the graduation requirements for the Certificate in Innovation for the Public Good is to 

complete an ungraded assignment that asks students to reflect on what you have learned in your 

CIPG coursework and to share your learnings and reflections with the broader CIPG and UNC 

Chapel Hill communities. This requirement was intended to:  

  

• Build and maintain collaborations and partnerships in support of shared mission over 

time;  

• Contribute to the spirit of interdisciplinary learning and give back to the CIPG and UNC-

CH communities.   

  

To take a more active approach to share learnings and reflections with the broader CIPG and 

UNC-CH communities we are updating this graduation requirement and renaming it as our 

Community of Practice Requirement.  

 

For the 2024-25 Academic Year, we will invite all students to attend the Carolina Seminar on 

Innovation for Public Good, with support from Carolina Seminars. We will ask students to attend 

(3) of (6) seminars at the Junction, Innovate Carolina’s space at 136 E. Rosemary Street in 

Chapel Hill, NC. This expectation applies to all students who are enrolled in CIPG by October 

each academic year. For students who are accepted into CIPG in the spring semester, they will be 

expected to attend (2) of (6) seminars for the academic year.  

 

https://carolinaseminars.unc.edu/
https://junction.unc.edu/

